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Dear Friends and Supporters, 
 
 

Raj from the School for Blind Children in West Bengal, India, writes: “Here we have temperatures of about 

40 degrees (Celsius). Such heat is not common this time of the year.” He tells us that the authorities want 

schools to be closed for a week. But since most of the students of the School for Blind Children come from 

villages far away, they cannot be sent home on such short notice. Instead, the boarding school tries to 

arrange things as well as possible for the students. But before the extreme heat arrived, the school organized 

many activities.  
 

The school celebrated 58 

years since its founding. 

 

Two beginners (first 

graders), Souvik Biswas 

and Ananya Das, were 

accepted as students. 

 

A bus trip with a picnic was arranged. 

 

After the hiatus of the pandemic year, the annual 

sports competitions resumed.      
 

 

Greetings from the 

School for Blind 

Children and  

us on the Board of  
the SB Foundation 

Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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